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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 02 April 2024 05:31
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0001

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2024/0001 from  
 
Comments: 
This applicaƟon goes against every moral and legal obligaƟon to protect wildlife, environment, countryside and 
people within the area. There is no proof of benefit to resolving the congesƟon at the Hardwick when submiƫng 
planning for 4k homes on its doorstep. The congesƟon at the Hardwick is being caused by the sheer amount of traffic 
using the bypass to Hunstanton. how will this eliviate the congesƟon at QEH roundabout? and nightshill 
roundabout?  

 Planning has already been rejected for extensions in the area  due to 
countryside. How can this be rejected and an applicaƟon for a busy road and 4k houses be OK? legal and moral 
grounds. 
 
There are beƩer areas for development countryside act.  
 
 
 
 




